Anita Guerra
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From: Martin Cuellar

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 6:11 PM

To: Anita Guerra

Cc; Federico Garza; Wayo Ruiz; Joe A. Lopez

Subject: Re: HSGD eGrants: Notification of OOG Grant Award for Grant Number: 2990101
Good job

Martin Cuellar
Thank you!

On Dec 15, 2015, at 8:37 AM, Anita Guerra <aguerra@webbcountytx.gov> wrote:

Good Morning!

Good news: We have been awarded a Local Border Security Program Grant {LBSP) in the amount of
$115,000 for overtime for peace officers to provide enhanced border security in our community. Please
see below.

| will place an agenda item on the next regularly scheduled Webh County Commissioners' Court which
will be on Monday, January 11, 2016.

May you all have a wonderful rest of the week! :-)

Sincerely,

Anita L. Guerra, MA, MPA

Grant Writer

Webb County Sheriff's Office

Webh County Sheriff's Office Admin. Building
902 Victoria Street

Laredo, Texas 78040

Phone: 956.523.4521

Fax: 956.523.5119

aguerra@webbcountytx.gov

-----0Original Message--—-

From: eGrants@gov.texas.gov [mailto:eGrants@gov.texas.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 8:23 AM

To: Judge Tano Tijerina; Anita Guerra; Leo Flores

Cc: don.carter@dps.texas.gov
Subject: HSGD eGrants: Notification of OQG Grant Award for Grant Number: 2990101

It is a pleasure to inform you that your application for funding has been awarded!

See the instructions below for specific information about activating your award. Thank you for your
work and best wishes for a successful project.



